
Have your say on the plan for Ham Close

As you know, over the past few months RHP and the 
Council have been working with the local community 
to help shape the future plan for Ham Close.  This 
has included a series of community workshops that 
considered the best possible design solution for the 
Close, should redevelopment go ahead. All of the 
feedback received during this process has been 
collated and fed back into a proposed design for the 
site. Throughout October, residents of Ham Close and 
the surrounding area are invited to come and have 
their say on these proposals. 

We want to make it as easy as possible for you to share 
your views and are therefore setting up a pop-up 
exhibition where you can drop by and ask us anything 
at a time that suits you.
The exhibition will include a presentation of the 
proposals and representatives from RHP and Richmond 
Council will be available to answer your questions. 
These special sessions are just for you. They’ll take 
place on the following dates:
Thursday 20 October: 3pm-7pm
Wednesday, 26 October: 9am-1pm
Thursday, 27 October: 3pm-7pm
Saturday, 29 October: 10am-12.30pm
Friday, 4 November: 9am-1pm
You can book in 1:1 half hour meeting times with us 
through www.hamclose.co.uk. 

There are also drop-in sessions which are open to the 
public as well as customers. They take place on:
Wednesday 19 October: 9am-1pm
Friday 21 October: 9am-1pm
Saturday 22 October: 10am-3pm
Monday 24 October: 9am-1pm
Tuesday 25 October: 3pm-7pm
Monday 31 October: 9am-1pm
Thursday 3 November: 3pm-7pm
We’ll also be open on Saturdays for your convenience. 
Look out for the pop-up exhibition temporary building 
arriving on Wednesday, 19 October located at the 
car park of the Ham Youth Centre - we look forward to 
seeing you there.
In the next few days, you will receive in the post a 
package, by recorded delivery, outlining the proposals 
and providing you with a survey for you to have your 
say. It will be sent to you by an independent company 
called BMG, who we have asked to oversee the 
delivery of the consultation.

Ham Pound 

To thank you for engaging with us we’ll give you a special 
£10 voucher after you’ve come along to a session and 
completed your expression of preference survey.

The £10 ‘Ham Pound’ can be used from 18 October until 
30 November and can be redeemed at: Best Grill & Fish 
Bar, Ham Café, Hansel & Pretzel, Jaflong Tandoori, KS Dry 
Cleaners, Neville Barbers and New Way Food & Wine. 

Cave Road visits

We’d like to share with you a recently completed  
development, Cave Road. This is your opportunity to 
see a development that is high quality within good-
sized homes and available for rent. The homes would 
give you an impression of what the inside of a flat built 
to current standards actually looks like. The tours will 
take place on Thursday, 20 October for 3pm-6.30pm 
at the following address:
Cave Road, Ham, TW10 7TZ.
You will then be able to visit the Pop-up exhibition if 
you have any questions or would like to complete your 
survey. Please email customer.services@rhp.org.uk to 
let us know if you would like to come.

Stay in touch

To keep up to date with all the latest news and to 
have your say visit: www.hamclose.co.uk. We hope 
that you will work with us on this exciting, one-off  
opportunity to help shape the future of Ham Close.  
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